‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’

JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL

Wednesday, 31 March 2021
A Thuismitheoiri / Dear Parents
We are planning an ‘After School’ class, ‘STEAM: Coding Club’ provided by ‘Glow’ group.

The details of these sessions are in the poster attached. These will take place in term 3
after the Easter Holidays and are suitable for primaries 4-7. The cost is payable as per the
details contained in the leaflet.

If you are interested in sending your child to this activity we would ask you to inform us by
simply sending a message to dkeenan374@c2kni.net before 3.0’clock tomorrow, Thursday

1st April.

Yours sincerely

Mr Donal Keenan
PRINCIPAL
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S.T.E.A.M Coding Club will engage young people in fun, hands on activites that will —
support the learning of STEM subjects in an independent home setting, using the

‘et B BEE

"
¥ ©
micro:bit 7

'O




